
Society of Vacuum Coaters Foundation 
Fundraising Policy 

The SVC Foundation raises funds for its mission in several ways: Grants 

from the Society of Vacuum Coaters Foundation Board of Directors 

Solicitations made to the membership of the Society of Vacuum 

Coaters.  

Solicitations made in conjunction with the SVC’s annual membership enrollment.   

Solicitations made at the SVC Foundation Exhibit Booth at the SVC TechCon.   

Public solicitations made in the SVC Bulletin.  

Providing opportunities for attendees to participate in events such as the 5K  
Run organized by the SVC Foundation and held in conjunction with the SVC  
TechCon meeting.  

Accepting donations by other groups, such as AIMCAL, who may provide  
proceeds to the SVC Foundation from events not organized by the SVC  
Foundation.  

Individual solicitations made to individuals and other organizations who are  
active in the Vacuum Coatings industry, such as for example AIMCAL and  
the AVS.   

Adopted March 6, 2009 

Reviewed and approved by the SVC Foundation Board of Directors December 4, 2020. 


